U.S. Rep. Ben Ray Lujan coming to Gallup
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McKinley County Board of Commissioners will participate in a Special Round Table discussion

being arranged by New Mexico U.S. Rep.

Ben Ray Lujan to discuss NCI. This will be an informational work session and discussion. This
meeting will be held March 4, beginning at 1:30 pm at the El Morro Meeting Center (South

Second Street).

Any recommendations for action to be taken by the County Commission will be placed on a
subsequent regular meeting of the County Commission. For information call (505) 722-3868.




